
House Committee on Economic Recovery and Prosperity 

Meeting Date: 3/25/2021 at 8 AM 

House Bill 3376 

 

Dear Oregon Legislators, 

I'm writing this letter in support of House Bill 3376 to please provide the 

necessary funding to award grants to movie theaters, in particular our 

beloved and outstanding Salem Cinema. 

These funds are needed to help address theaters' fixed costs incurred 

while theaters were required to be closed and capital expenses related to 

re-opening.  In addition, theaters were not included in the $25 million that 

went to live performance venues last year. 

Thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Hamler-Dupras 

emanon@Q.com 

 

 


